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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Last chance to register for child flu vac webinar; Obesity pathway programme; National Emergency Alerts.
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			This is your last chance to register for Community Pharmacy England’s webinar on the Childhood Flu Vaccination Service, taking place on Wednesday 20th August 2025, from 7.30pm. Bookings will close at midday on the day of the event.

The session, which will include speakers from NHS England, aims to provide the latest updates and guidance to support pharmacy owners and their teams in preparing for the 2025/26 service, with an opportunity to put questions to the team.

More information about the service is available on the dedicated webpage.









		Please register now to secure your place 
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		Complete the survey 






		






			Obesity pathway innovation programme announced
A new programme from the Government and Lilly, delivered by Innovate UK, will pilot holistic weight management pathways, such as pharmacy support, digital tools, and local services, to support people living with obesity.
 
LPCs will be exploring opportunities for involvement with ICBs and discussing potential collaborations on behalf of pharmacy owners. Those interested in learning more can register for one or both of the Innovate UK online briefing events.

Tell me more









		






			Emergency Alerts Campaign
The UK Government will be testing the Emergency Alerts system on Sunday 7th September 2025 at 3pm.

The Cabinet Office is asking a wide range of public sector and health partners – including community pharmacy teams – to help them raise awareness of the planned test so that the public know what action to take. They have produced a toolkit which includes downloadable posters, web banners, digital screens and social media posts.

Please visit Emergency Alerts Campaign Resources - Prepare to download and get involved.
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# What should be the top priorities for 2026/27 negotiations? []
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Pharmacy owners are invited to tell us what matters most in terms of
funding, services, regulatory support, and other key areas.

What'’s most
important to you?
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